Weekly newsletter

THE FOREST

Friday 12th January

Dear parents/carers,

Happy new year from the entire TFA community! It has been great welcoming the students back this week—we hope you all had a restful break. The year 11 students have been doing a superb job in their mock exams, and the 6th formers have been doing BTEC exams too.

Coffee Afternoons—we are delighted to invite parents/carers to our informal coffee afternoons.

They are from 3.15pm - 4.15pm and are an informal opportunity to meet the head of year and tutors. There is no need to book—please just turn up at the main reception.

- Year 10 Tuesday 16th Jan
- Year 7 Tuesday 6th Feb
- Year 9 Tuesday 19th March
- Year 8 Tuesday 26th March

Year 9 Parents' evening— comes up soon on 30th January 2024—3.30-6.30pm—further details will follow from the head of year.

Term dates—At the bottom of the page are links to the term dates for the rest of this year, and school year 2024-25.

Clothes bank—if you have any good quality clothes you no longer need, or have grown out of, we'd love them for the TFA clothes bank—they will find a good home in the TFA community. Of particular need during these winter months are warm clothes and coats.

Any donations of uniform are also gratefully accepted, and can be left with Ms Anderson in the library. We will write with a new date for the clothes bank collections soon.

Breakfast club—A reminder that we have a free breakfast club for all every day—students can come to the canteen to collect breakfast. No need to sign up.

Thank you for your ongoing support, and I hope you have a good weekend.

Kind regards,

Mr Mackintosh

Principal



Machinton

Keep up to date with news from TFA on social media.

On Facebook @theforestacademy

On Instagram @theforestacademy



Term dates for 2023-24—term dates for the remainder of the school year are here.

Term dates for 2024-25—they are now available on the school website here.